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Thursday 13th June 2019 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK: MONDAY 17th - FRIDAY 21st JUNE 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please see information below from Annette King for next week’s Walk to School Week. Thank you Annette 
for organising this – we also have some awesome badges and stickers for children who walk to school. 

 

Miranda Worsley has very kindly offered to let us walk to 

school again from her house – Hookers Farm; this will be 

across the fields, NOT on the road. For those of you who 

haven’t participated please see the map and picture of 

Hookers Farm. 

 

Please bring school shoes in a bag and wear wellies or 

suitable footwear. The grass is quite long so long trousers 

or tights are most suitable.  We will be walking every 

morning; you can do all week or any day that suits you. 

Please arrive between 8:05 and 8:20 ready to set off at 

8:25. When dropping off please come completely into the 

farm, there is plenty of room to turn around, or to park up 

if you are going to walk, too — the more the merrier!!  

  

DISCOVER THE HEALTHY 

BENEFITS OF WALKING:  
 Spend some quality time together on the 

walk to school and develop happy 

relationships. 

 Walking means less pollution and cleaner air. 

 Walking keeps young minds alert and ready 

for school. 

 Daily exercise keeps you fit and healthy. 

 Reduces congestion on the lane, arriving at 

school less stressed. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Scott Reece, Headteacher 


